
 
 

 
LGB&T Sub Group  

Meeting Room One- Social Care-HSCB 
14

th
 November 

          
 Present:  Deirdre McNamee   PHA  

Gabrielle O’Neill    SEHSCT 
Beth Gilhooly    BHSCT 
Gail Neill     Youth Action  
Rosemary McAnerney  SHSCT 
Simon Stewart    SAIL 

 

 In attendance: Alison Foster   Children’s Services Planning, HSCB 
 

 Apologies: Hilary Johnston   PHA  
 Maurice Leeson    Children’s Services Planning, HSCB 
Patrick Anderson   Aware NI 
Grainne Gibson   HERE NI 
Nuala Quinn   SHSCT 
Rosemary McAnerney  SHSCT 
 

What was discussed What was decided Who will take the 
Lead in Moving this 
Forward 

Apologies Noted as above. Deirdre McNamee chaired in 
Hilary’s absence.  

Membership  
 
Deirdre informed members 
that she will be taking up a 
new post in the next few 
weeks. Lead for LGBT in 
PHA will be consequently 
changing. Members 
thanked Deirdre for her 
contribution to the group. 
 

 

 
 
 
Membership to remain  
on the agenda. 

 
 
Alison Foster 
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What was discussed What was decided Who will take the 
Lead in Moving 
this Forward 

Showcasing Event 
 
Deirdre relayed Hilary’s 
thanks to all who were 
involved with the event. 
Hilary in process of 
writing letter of thanks 
on behalf of the group 
to all who were 
involved.  
 

 
 
Report to be complied 
with feedback. 
 
Tweet also to be sent 
to thank parents and 
young people for their 
contribution. 

 
 
Hilary Johnston  
 
 
Alison Foster  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Workplan  
 
Members discussed 
potential pieces of work 
that could be carried out 
before the end of the 
financial year. 
Members agreed that 
media training for LGBT 
spokespeople would be 
beneficial. 
 
Members also 
discussed the potential 
of creating media 
guidelines based on 
TENIs version. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Deirdre to liaise with 
Hilary re PHA contract 
with ‘Red box Media’. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Simon to circulate 
TENI media guidelines 
members for 
information. 

 
 
 
Deirdre McNamee  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Simon Stewart 
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What was discussed What was decided Who will take the 
Lead in Moving 
this Forward 

AOB 
 
Parenting NI have been 
commissioned by the 
HSCB. Lynn Heatly 
(Parenting NI) is keen to 
use this funding to carry 
out a piece of work 
around LGB&T.  
 
SAIL – new 
offices/community 
space has opened at 98 
University Street 
Belfast. 
 
Transgender day of 
remembrance- 20

th
 

November. 
 
Launch of ‘Supporting 
Trans Youth Education 
Guidelines’ will be 
taking place on 15

th
 

November. 
 
Anti-bullying week-14

th
 

18
th
 November.   

 
 
 
Members keen to get 
involved with Parenting 
NI. 
To be discussed 
further at next meeting. 

 
 
 
LGBT sub group 

Date of next meeting 
 

Alison to circulate 
meeting dates for the 
next year. It was 
agreed that January 
meeting will be held in 
SAIL new offices in 
Belfast. 

Alison Foster 

 


